From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel
Sent: 12/23/2013 12:00:32 PM

To: 'valerie.beck@cpuc.ca.gov' (valerie.beck@cpuc.ca.gov); 'rick.tse@cpuc.ca.gov'

(rick.tse@cpuc.ca.gov); 'Lok, Ronald E.' (ronald.lok@cpuc.ca.gov)
Ce: ‘Redacted ‘

‘ Redacted

Bcec:

Subject: Data response to questions discussed during 12/17 meeting

Valerie, Rick and Ron,

Attached is PG&E’s response to the questions that came up at our meeting last Tuesday,
December 17 regarding the Kern Power Plant demolition project incident.

Please let me know if you have any additional questions.

Best regards,

Erik

SB GT&S 0890870
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